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Dear Committee,

As someone who has friends and relatives who have given birth to happy, healthy children
 at between 27 and 32 weeks (and of course beyond) I cannot believe that your would
 consider terminating these children. We can call it termination and refer to them as
 foetuses, but that is just to help justify the fact that what is happening is murder to
 children! 
Research is also overwhelming that the large majority of women who have abortions later
 suffer many psychological issues, as well as guilt and feeling self-shame. Why are we
 allowing them to be conned that killing their unborn child is going to be OK because the
 government decides to legalise it?

Please reject this bill.

Yours sincerely,
Karen Smith
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